
 
 

 
From: CHEYNEN@brookspierce.com [mailto:CHEYNEN@brookspierce.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2012 12:08 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KOAT-TV - Applications for STA for K20GU and K49CZ 
 
Hello Mr. Habib,  
 
In reference to the STA filed on March 23, 2012 for K20GU (BSTA-20120323AGH), the Output Mask is: 
Simple.  
 
In reference to the STA filed on March 23, 2012 for K49CZ (BSTA-20120323AGI),  the Output Mask is: 
Simple.  
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Carol  

Carol Heynen  
FCC Regulatory Specialist  

 
 
1600 Wells Fargo Capitol Center 
150 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, NC 27601 
Phone: 919-882-2504  
www.brookspierce.com 
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